Mayor of Jerusalem

September 6, 2021

Mr. Ashurbeyli Igor

Chairman of the Council of the Imperial Orthodox Palestine Society in Israel

On behalf of the Jerusalem Municipality, I send you congratulations on the occasion of
your birthday and wish your health and continued blessed action in your great
contribution to strengthening relations between our countries, especially between the

Jerusalem Municipality and the Imperial Association in Israel in your possession.

The Jerusalem Municipality greatly appreciates what you have done personally and
wishes you to continue on the path of developing international relations and institutions

for the benefit of the residents of the Jerusalem Municipality

With my deepest appreciation

Moshe Lion
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